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Candidate Letter of Interest for NEMRA Board of Directors Position 

Thank you for your interest in serving on the NEMRA Board of Directors. The Nominating 
Committee would like to learn more about you and why you would like to be considered for a 
future position on the Board. Kindly send us your responses to the following questions along 
with a brief bio of your industry experience. All replies will be treated as strictly confidential 
and will be seen by the Nominating Committee only. 

1. How many years of experience do you have in the electrical industry?

2. How many years of experience as an independent representative?

 

4. Are you a member of a networking group? Which group?

5. Are you a member of any other association?

6. Have you ever served on a Board of Directors before?

7. What is your current role at your agency? (ownership %, officer, etc)

8. What would you like to accomplish as a member of the NEMRA Board of Directors?

9. Are there any particular skills/attributes you possess that you feel would be of value to 

the Board? (business planning skills, use of technology within agency, coaching and 

professional development of employees, marketing of firm,  internal process 

management, selling skills,  etc).
All replies will be held in strict confidence

                             
      

              	
      

              
      

             	
      	

              
      

3. Tell us about your activity with the electrical community in your local market 

      (Committees, councils, networking groups, contractor groups, etc.)
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